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This newsletter was prepared and written by Jay Cassella, the President of Hidden 

Lake Association and may not necessarily express the opinions of the other Board 

members. 

 The Lake level has been lowered to allow  Lake 
Front property  members to clean and repair or if       
permitted build docks. It is also a good time to reclaim 
any sand at the beaches that has washed into the water. 
 I have secured a 2 week timeframe with a     
Backhoe rental starting November 2nd. I will be asking 
for volunteers to help in this effort to clean the beaches. 
 The Board of Governors have agreed to leave the 
level the of the water as it stands now for a period of 4 
weather friendly weekend. I the weather becomes             
Inclement during this 4 week period it will be extended.  
 The agenda at BOG meeting scheduled for the 
end of November will include a discussion as to whether 
or not to lower the lake to a point where the bottom is 
exposed to allow for the deep freeze of the weeds and 
their root system. The determining factor will be the 
winter weather prediction at the time and if this year is 
expected to allow for the deep freeze we need   
  

 At this point, the level is being maintained by 
Barry Hoberman, (thanks Barry) the Dam Committee 
Chairman.  The managing of the level of the lake with 
the valve can be a bit tricky especially when there is a 
prediction of any precipitation.   

 Just another reminder. We are always looking 
for volunteers to help with a variety of projects. 
 We need to reclaim the sand at the beaches and 
clean the debris from the fallen trees.  
 Feel free to contact me at  
  hlapresident1@gmail.com 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 Is Scheduled for September 28th at 7:00pm.This 
meeting will be held on Zoom.  Below is the invitation 
and password: 
Topic: BOG Zoom Meeting 
Time: Nov 2, 2020 07:00 PM 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3739913487?
pwd=cVlwSHZXZ1h0SEFiMWRLVU5oVHVuUT09 
 
Meeting ID: 373 991 3487 
Passcode: October 
 
Discussions will include: 
Lake level 
Culvert Project 

 The Beautification Committee has been busy 
getting the mailboxes ready for fall and finishing the 
planters at the beaches.  
 The planter have been painted and stenciled to 
identify each respective beach area. Special thanks go 
out to Aline Grandazzo for all her hard work hand 
painting and stenciling, to Heather Edelson and Eleanor 
Porriello for painting the bases and to Mary Beth Russo 
and to Sandy Kiehm for planting the flowers.  A great job 
by all! 
 In case you haven't noticed, there are 2 new  
entry signs at West and South coves. These signs were a 
collective effort that between both the BOG members  
and the Beautification Committees members, both in 
design and cost. I would like to thank the Committee for 
raising money for these types of improvements which in 
turn allows for a lesser cost to the Association.  


